
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that you all enjoyed a fantastic break over the Easter holidays. It has been so 

lovely to hear about all the exciting activities the children have been involved in during 

their break. We have had a brilliant first week back, full of enthusiasm and excitement.  

The attached curriculum overview outlines our topics for the summer term. This may give 

you some ideas on how to enhance your child’s learning outside of school.  

Reading is an incredibly important part of your child’s learning. Please try and find the time 

to sit and read with your child, asking them questions which will show they have a good 

understanding of their reading. Phonics books will be changed every week on a Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday. Each week, the children will choose a sharing story for you to read 

together.  

Keywords will continue to be tested each week. We will continue to send home ‘Precision 
Teaching’ sheets related to your child’s keywords. They can be used as a fun challenge to 
try and improve their time reading all their keywords. The keyword sets are often words 

that are unable to be decoded by sounding out, so will need to be learnt by sight. 

Some of Class 2R will be swimming this term in a two-week block. This will take place 

towards the end of June after the half term break. A separate letter will be sent out with 

more information, closer to the time.  

Please ensure that your child has their book bag, a waterproof coat, and a named water 

bottle which can be refilled throughout the day. In addition, a full P.E. kit will need to be 

worn on a Monday and Friday every week. This should include plain black trainers, plain 

black or navy shorts and joggers or leggings, a white t-shirt and a school jumper.  

If you require any further information, or have any queries or concerns about your child, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Roberts 

 


